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LCSO Conducting Death Investigation of Two Adults 

 

On Thursday, January 25, around 5:00 p.m., the Leon County Sheriff’s Office 
responded to a residence in the 1300 block of Gateshead Circle for a welfare check of 
two adults.  

Upon arrival, LCSO deputies gained entry to the home and discovered a deceased man 
and woman. 

LCSO’s Violent Crimes and Crime Scene Units responded to the scene and assumed 
the investigation.  

The preliminary investigation has determined there is no threat to the public.  

Anyone with information regarding this incident is urged to contact LCSO’s Violent 
Crimes Unit at 850-606-3300. 
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